Three Members Appointed to the Wisconsin Natural Resources Board
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MADISON — Gov. Tony Evers today announced three appointments to the Wisconsin Natural
Resources Board. The governor has appointed Dylan Bizhikiins Jennings and Jim
VandenBrook and reappointed Paul Buhr. These appointments fill the vacancies created by the
expiration of two former appointees’ terms on May 1, 2023, and the expiration of Buhr’s term.

“From working to protect wildlife to making necessary progress on getting harmful
contaminants like PFAS out of our water once and for all, the work of the Natural Resources
Board is essential to the health and prosperity of our state,” said Gov. Evers. “We are thrilled to
have each of these well-qualified, motivated individuals on the board and for the expertise and
perspectives they will bring to this critically important work.”
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